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I believe it has already been stated by the federal government that these devices do 

not make a firearm function as a machine gun. With the financial shortfalls this state 

has legislators keep pushing bills that do nothing for public safety and only infringe on 

law abiding citizens. I believe mental health and the homeless crisis should be the 

priority these things are the problem not law abiding citizens. Let throw tax payers 

money at the real problem not down a rat hole. 


